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MISS BECKY’S YEAR IN REVIEW - 2021 

Thank you SO MUCH for your faithful prayers, support and friendship in 2021!  

Due to Covid restrictions, SOAR was not able to go to Russia in 2021, but we are so 
grateful for our Russian and Abkhazian partners who did our Stuff a Stocking and 
Baskets of Hope distributions. Orphans and needy kids still heard the Gospel and 
received their own Bibles along with their gifts.  SOAR also worked with our partners 
through ministry to the disabled and others in crises, Bible camps and youth conferences. 

Last summer I had the opportunity to go to Montana for a visit with 
my sister, Jan and her family. I even made homemade pickles for 
the first time (105 lbs). We ended up with 
80+ jars of pickles. 

In the fall, I had the privilege to speak at 
several churches around our area, sharing 
about SOAR and how they could get   
 involved with SAS and BOH. 

In October, I received a phone call saying my uncle had leukemia and was starting chemo 
treatment. Then in November I found out that my dad has lung cancer.  The end of 2021 

has been really rough, but I know that God is with me all the 
time.  A dear friend shared this verse with me: Deut. 31:8 “The 
Lord Himself goes before you and will be with you: He will 
never leave you nor forsake you. Do not be afraid; do not be 
discouraged.”  These words are helping me through these hard 
times. 

Though we were not allowed to go to Russia again for Stuff 
a Stocking this year, we are excited about all God is doing 
through this outreach. Our partners are sharing the Gospel 
and distributing Stockings and Bibles to orphans and needy 
kids through the end of February, so please pray for God to 
work in their hearts. 

From my house to yours, have a blessed 2022!!   
Thank you again for your love & support in 2021!                            

     
       Gratefully,    Miss Becky

email: beckydwinnell@soarinternational.org


